
Hello Rising Sixth Graders and Families,

We hope you and your family enjoy your summer break. In

order to make sure you are prepared for the upcoming year as

you enter 6th grade, complete this math packet. This packet

is being given to you to help you retain what you learned in 5th

grade, and help you practice the skills you will need for 6th

grade math. To prepare for 6th grade math, students should

focus on strengthening their understanding of fundamental

concepts like fractions, decimals, and basic algebra, while also

practicing problem-solving strategies.

This packet is due the first day of school.

Have a sensational summer!
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